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Dear Lucy, 
 
Please accept this document as evidence that we would like to commission and release your 
audio project as outlined below: 
 
'The Beautiful Sexist Game?'  
A feature on the difficulties faced by women within the game. As 'women in football' WIFs 
celebrate their 10th anniversary we look at challenges women face from those on the field to 
up in the commentary box and the boardrooms of the FA. 
 
 
We look forward to working with you on releasing this project. 
 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
 
Chris Huskins 
CEO – Abrupt Audio Ltd	


